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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 8:21 AM
To: 'vicepresident@nwcape.com'
Subject: RE: Docket 160060 - Request to be added as Interested Party

Good morning, Mr. Weiss: 
 
Per your request, we have added you to the mailing list as an interested person in 
Dockets 160060..  Please note that this contact information is public record and will be available on 
internet searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have your information removed, you should 
forward those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
As an interested person you will receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action 
orders, final orders, and notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in 
receiving documents other than those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please 
contact staff counsel for instructions on becoming a party of record.  The phone number for our 
General Counsel's Office is 850-413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our office at (850) 413-6770. 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: vicepresident@nwcape.com [mailto:vicepresident@nwcape.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 9:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Docket 160060 - Request to be added as Interested Party 
 
July 6, 2016 
 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
RE: Docket 160060 (City of Cape Coral v. Lee County Electric Cooperative, Inc.) 
 
Greetings: 
 
Kindly add the Northwest Cape Coral Neighborhood Association, Inc., (www.nwcape.com) as an interested 
party to this matter.   
 
The Northwest Cape Coral Neighborhood Association, Inc. (NWNA) represents approximately 1000 
members in Northwest Cape Coral, and respectfully requests to be added as an interested party for the 
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purpose of keeping its membership informed of the significant public policy questions presented in the 
context of this pending case. 
 
Please respond to the NWNA at: vicepresident@nwcape.com and president@nwcape.com.  Our mailing 
address is P.O. Box 411, Matlacha, Florida 33993.  
 
Regards, 
 
Ken Weiss, Vice President 
Northwest Cape Coral Neighborhood Association, Inc. (NWNA) 
"Serving residents & lot owners west of El Dorado Blvd. & north of Pine Island Road" 
E-Mail: vicepresident@nwcape.com 
Website: nwcape.com 




